
Dear Future Home Owner, thanks for considering our home! 

I’m not sure I’ll ever be able to accurately put into words how much we 

have loved this house and our amazing neighbors! From the moment 

we pulled into the driveway back in 2014, our neighbors have always 

been there to lend a helping hand, and a cold drink after the work is 

done. When it doesn’t rain, you’re almost guaranteed to find a 

gathering in one of the driveways after the workday is done. 

The back patio has provided countless outdoor dinners and parties – 

we rarely even use the kitchen from October to May, instead grilling 

and enjoying the beautiful space. Our front driveway has seen many 

a chalk masterpiece or bubble blowing contests, as well as quite a few 

crawfish boils. The quiet street has been the perfect place for afternoon 

walks and learning to ride a bike. 

We’ve loved being able to walk to our favorite restaurants (El Tiempo 

and Union Kitchen) for a great dinner and walk to our local 

neighborhood patio bar (Ladybirds) to enjoy watching the Astros or 

Rockets play on their patio.  

We truly have treasured our time on Nolda Street and made many 

dear friendships that we will hold dear for many years to come. We 

have made so many cherished memories in this house and just know 

that you will have the same experience that we did. 

Wishing you all the best, 

The Kannady Family 

 


